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23rd July 2024 
 
Claire Kerrane, T.D. 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2  
 
PQ ref 29427/24 
 
*To ask the Minister for Health the number of persons seen by CAMHS and POLL at a centre (E-Mental 
Health Hub, Castlerea, Co. Roscommon), in tabular form; and if he will make a statement on the matter.* 
 
Dear Deputy Kerrane, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  I have examined the 
matter and the following outlines the position; 
 

CAMHS  511 Therapeutic Sessions 
 
The multidisciplinary team provides care to the POLL service users within the catchment area who require 
more intensive input through one to one and group therapy sessions.  Medical and nursing clinics are also 
carried out for initial assessment of new patients and review of existing service users. Allied Health 
professionals also provide one to one sessions with service users of the POLL 3 services. 
 
There is currently no record of attendances being recorded for the POLL services at the E-Mental Health Hub, 
Castlerea 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you, but should you have any further queries, please contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
___________________________ 
Charlie Meehan 
Head of Mental Health Services 
Community Healthcare West 
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